
VALE OF ALLEN PARISH COUNCIL 
 

GRANTS AND DONATIONS RULES AND REGULATIONS 
 

 
Applications for Grants and Donations will be considered by the Parish Council at its 
meeting in the month of February. Therefore applications must be submitted to the 
Parish Clerk two weeks prior to the February meeting. 
 
Applicants should state how much they want, for what purpose and should include a 
statement of accounts where applicable. 
 
Applicants should explain how the donation will be of benefit to local residents. 
Applicants who received a previous donation should explain how it was used. 
 
Applications will normally only be considered if they are received by the due date. 
 
Applications for an unspecified “contribution” will be considered but will receive a 
lower priority than requests for specific amounts 
 
Applications from groups within the Vale of Allen will have priority for donations but 
other groups from outside but serving residents of the Vale of Allen will be 
considered if the budget allows. Applications from large “national” charities will not be 
considered. 
 
Applications from “commercial” organisations will not normally be considered. 


